
SISTERS OF LIFE 
Visit to the Archdiocese of Milwaukee

The Sisters of Life, a religious order devoted to the Pro-Life Movement, will be 
speaking across the Archdiocese of Milwaukee. Rooted in prayer and Eucharistic 
adoration, the Sisters’ mission is built on the belief that every life is a unique and 
precious gift. They offer a hopeful witness to the value of life and warmly invite 
others to encounter the love of God through their service. Join us each evening to 
hear their story, experience adoration with music and enjoy fellowship.

Saturday, December 7
Church of the Immaculate Conception
1023 E. Russell Ave. 
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Sunday, December 8
St. John Vianney Catholic Church
1755 N. Calhoun Rd. 
Brookfield, WI 53005

Thursday, December 5
St. Francis de Sales Parish
148 W. Main St. 
Lake Geneva, WI 53147

Friday, December 6
St. Jerome Parish
995 S. Silver Lake St. 
Oconomowoc, WI 53066

  Locations

Schedule of Events
	 7:00 p.m.  — Introduction to the Mission
	 7:30 p.m.  — Adoration with Music
	 8:00 p.m.  — Meet & Greet


